The Rt Hon Lord Forsyth of Drumiean

Thomas Minogue Esq 5 March 2003
94 Victoria Terrace

Dunfermliine

Fife

KY12 0LU

Thank you very much for your letter. I was a member of the board of QV School ex officio as

Secrctary of State. I think the best thing would be to write to the Scottish Executive who may
be able to assist you.
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